
CODE CAMP IS BACK THIS WINTER SCHOOL HOLIDAYS
These Winter holidays Code Camp are returning to Thomas Hassall to teach your child to
code, or to help them continue on their coding adventure!

These Winter holidays Code Camp are returning to Thomas Hassall to teach your child to code, or
to help them continue on their coding adventure! 

Code Camp has already taught more than 50,000 students in Australia and is a great way to
spend time over the holidays as kids have lots of fun with friends while learning important new
skills including logic, creativity, problem-solving, app development and game building. It’s fun and
engaging, and gets them prepared to take on the digital world of the future.

This season from Monday the 8th of July to Wednesday the 10th of July, Thomas Hassall will be
hosting Spark, 2D Game Makers and Little Heroes. 
Bookings can be made via this link: www.codecamp.com.au/THAC

Code Camp qualifies for the Creative Kids Rebate.
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